GeEORGE W. BusH

July 18, 2011

Mr. John Hunzinger
Brookfield, Wisconsin
Dear John:

I recently learned about your company’s Troop Care Package program.
Thank you for coordinating this patriotic effort in your community.

I am deeply grateful to all who support our military. Your company
demonstrates the very best of the American spirit.

Laura and I send our best wishes. May God bless you.
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Sincerely,

George sh



